of Gas Transporters

Withdrawal Notification

0599 — Amendments to Capacity Allocations Mechanisms (Interruptible) to
comply with EU Capacity Regulations

Date: 16 November 2016

Dear Colleague,

Please note that Modification 0599 has been withdrawn by the Proposer.

Bob Fletcher

Modification Panel Secretary

Joint Office of Gas Transporters

Tel: 0121 288 2107

Email: enquiries@gasgovernance.co.uk

UNC related documents can be accessed via our website: www.gasgovernance.co.uk

0599 Page 1 of 1 Version 1.0
Withdrawal Notice © 2016 all rights reserved 16 November 2016



